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Richardson County Board meets 
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Sheriff Rick Hardesty updated County
Commissioners on plans being made to have dispatching services discontinued
with the Southeast Communication 911 Dispatch at Beatrice as of July 31, 2024
during Wednesday's Board meeting.

The Sheriff also reported there are currently 21 inmates being held in the Jail.

Commissioners also approved the annual report of the Noxious Weed Control
Plan program for the County presented by Noxious Weed Superintendent Brian
Kirkendall. The report will now be submitted to the Nebraska Department of
Agriculture Animal and Plant Health Protection.

Andrea Mitchell had scheduled an appointment to meet with the Board to discuss
concerns she has with matters at the Richardson County Jail but did not appear
for the appointment.

The Board also approved a resolution setting the mileage reimbursement for
county officials and employees at 67-cents per mile for 2024.
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